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Question:

Has an analysis been undertaken of the impact on cancer patients if the level of funding to the
sector reduces to a level that leaves the model unviable for suppliers of chemotherapy drugs?

What have been the findings from this analysis?

Answer:

The Department of Health and Ageing is not aware of, nor received any reports of closures or
discontinuation of chemotherapy services as a result of price disclosure changes.

Major suppliers of chemotherapy medicines have continued supplying these medicines
consistent with the current Pharmaceutical Benefits Scheme arrangements.

Further the Department is in ongoing consultations with the Pharmacy Guild of Australia and
the private hospital sector to gain a first-hand understanding of the costs and business models
for the supply of chemotherapy medicines. A key part of this engagement is both visiting a
range of hospitals across Australia and to obtain from these hospitals financial information on
their chemotherapy services.

The Department is using this information together with information provided by the Guild to
identify the current industry costs for the dispensing of chemotherapy medicines.



